
 

 

 
 

 

11 November 2015 

 

 

 

PLEASE SEND YOUR CHILDREN TO SCHOOL WITH HATS, SUNSCREEN AND EXTRA 

DRINKING JUICES/ WATER. 

 

 
Last call for our Einsteins… 

Professor Phantom will host science club this week Friday at 15h00. This is the last science 

club meeting of 2015. However, if we do have more than 10 enrolments, we will have a second 

club meeting next week Friday as well.  

If your child has never been to a Friday science club we would really encourage you to try it 

out. For R80 our young scientists get to try out a batch of experiments under the watchful 

eye of a high school science teacher. It is a perfect blend of fun and education.  

Those who want to join on Friday, please send your R80 to Teacher Erika before Friday. 

 

Concluding cake sales of 2015… 

Both Mickey Mouse and Solid Foundations will host cake sales next week Thursday. Teacher Erika’s 

class will host for the Mickey Mouse sale and Coach Debbie and Mrs Obbes will host for the Solid 

Foundations pupils.  

 

All the best for our young exam writers… 

Grade 4 – 7 start their exams tomorrow. We admire your 

commitment to study in the heat! 

To our parents, remember to give your child a leg up with good ‘night-rests’, plenty of 

‘cooling off’ breaks and a quiet, peaceful study environment.  

Please note that school will close at 13h00 for all Grades as of tomorrow. Pupils are 

welcome to wait on the playground for their lift-clubs to fetch at “normal” times.  

 

Drop a note… 

The Mickey Mouse pupils have put their stationery through the test this year and we 

have a mix-match of leftovers. If you would like your child’s odds and ends to be 

taken home on break-up day, please drop your child’s teacher a note. All unclaimed 

left-over stationery is either used by our After Care, “2016 recycling stationery 

boxes” or donated to charity. 

 

 

Tchaikovsky’s tea… 

Our violinists and potential-violinists are invited to a year-end tea 

concert at school on Saturday the 28th of November from 9:00 to 

10:00. Young violinists will play their own selected pieces which 

will result in a short but beautiful ensemble of songs that all 

family members and friends will enjoy. 



Entrance is free and we would like to extend the invitation to any pupils considering joining violin in 2016 (it is a great 

opportunity to whet the musical appetite) and to any parents and pupils who would simply like to enjoy a moment of 

culturally tantalising entertainment. 

 

Mickey Mouse vocabulary programme… 

We highly commend our parents for their eager participation in our vocabulary programme this year. WE HAVE 

NOTICED A DIFFERENCE! Not only have our general vocabulary scores dramatically improved, our pupils show a keen 

interest in various unique topics because “my daddy and mommy have told me about this…” We are stopping the 

programme this week Friday and will resume again in 2016. Well done! 

 

Mickey Mouse theme for next week: 

Water 

 

We are splashing about next week Friday for our Friday fun activity, but more about that 

in next week’s newsletter. This week Friday we’re having “Tricky Trevor” the magician visit 

our school. (Perhaps we surprise some of the older Grades with an invitation to join us ;).  

 

 

Class Photos… 

This Friday 13 November is the last day for ordering class photos.  

Please send R 25 to your child’s class teacher to order a photo. 

 

Smile a while… 

Jethro (Grade RR): “Mommy, do you know that the Egyptian people 

also have moms? And… they wrap them in bandages!!!” 

 

Grade 4 class: “Mrs Muller, that’s the school’s alarm! Do we need to 

evaporate? (Evacuate)” 

 

 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The Teachers 

 

 

 

Classifieds… 

 

"My domestic worker is looking for work from January 2016. Part time or Full time. Hardworking, 

trustworthy and reliable. We will be moving, and she cannot move with us. Please call me for 

information and a reference. Olga - 0834425538" 

 


